
LEGAL NOTICE 

INVITATION TO BID 10-17 

SALE OF SINGLE FAMILY HOME 900 SW AVENUE I  

 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Belle Glade is soliciting bids from qualified buyers 

to purchase a single family home located at 900 SW AVENUE I, BELLE GLADE, FLORIDA 

33430 (PCN #04374406020000270).  The property is zoned R1 – Residential (04- Belle Glade) 

by the City.  The awarded bidder will be accepting the property “AS-IS WHERE-IS” and with 

no warranties of any nature.  The successful bidder shall be required to devote the property only 

to those uses specified by local zoning.     

 

Sealed bids will be received by the City of Belle Glade, Florida, at the City Clerk’s Office, City 

Hall, 110 Dr. Martin Luther, King, Jr. Blvd., West, Belle Glade, Florida, until 4:00 p.m., October 

18, 2017 at which time they will be opened and recorded.  Proposals received after this time will 

be returned unopened. 

 

The complete Invitation to Bid, including bid forms, may be obtained by bona fide bidders at the 

City’s website: www.bellegladegov.com. 

 

      THE CITY OF BELLE GLADE 

                                                                        Debra R. Buff, MMC, City Clerk 

 

PUBLISH: Palm Beach Post, October 2, 2017 
 

POST IN CITY HALL 

POST TO CITY WEBSITE 

FAX TO: WAFC (AM & FM) 

EMAIL TO: City Manager, Deputy City Manager, Directors, Managers, City Attorney, PBCFR, PBSO, 

OIG, and Others  

 

DATE POSTED / FAXED / E-MAILED: October 2, 2017 

 

cc:  Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 
 

http://www.bellegladegov.com/

